
Friday Update, October 4, 2024 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with a Friday update, October 4, 2024. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
The Sulphur Springs Union School District’s CLASS Education Foundation 
would like to invite you to attend the Everyday Heroes Annual Fundraiser. 
 
Date: Friday, October 11th 
Time: 5:00 PM to 7:30 PM  
Location: College of the Canyons, Canyon Country Campus 
 



Teachers, Fire Fighters, Sheriff and Health Care Workers from our local 
community will be honored, as well as, raising money to support our students 
in the three priority areas: 
 

CREATIVITY / INNOVATION / WELLNESS 
 

There will be a silent auction, raffle and a wonderful student performance from 
our after-school chorus. All proceeds from the event will help the CLASS 
Education Foundation continue to support educational excellence for our 
students in the Sulphur Springs Union School District.  
 
This year, the CLASS Education Foundation purchased musical instruments, 
including ukuleles to support the students, and supported teachers through 
the Teacher Grant Program. For the 2024-2025 school year, CLASS 
Education Foundation will continue to support schools in the areas of 
CREATIVITY, INNOVATION, and WELLNESS. All proceeds from the 
Everyday Heroes Annual Fundraiser will assist the Foundation to support 
the students in the District.  
 
For Additional Information about the CLASS Education Foundation, 
please click here:  
 
https://www.classedfoundation.org/events 
 

 
 

 

https://www.classedfoundation.org/events


 
 

Reminder: This coming Monday, October 7th and Tuesday, October 8th schools 
will be closed for students, and all school offices will also be closed. Schools will 
resume on Wednesday, October 9th.  
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful Fall Break. Thank you. 
 

 

 
 


